[image: image1.wmf]             Yellow Dinosaurs                                  Red Cats

[image: image2.wmf]        
      Pre-K Newsletter

       January 2022    
Dear Parents,
Happy New Year!  We hope everyone had a wonderful holiday!  We had a wonderful time this past month with a lot of fun winter activities.  A great, big “THANK YOU” to everyone who brought the teacher’s cards, gifts & treats, you made us feel very special! 
Letter of the Week
In January we start our “Letter of the Week” program.  Every week we will do projects that center around one or two letters of the alphabet. We will talk about the letter’s sound, trace it as well as discuss words that begin with that letter. In order to incorporate certain letters to fit certain holidays we do not follow the alphabet in order. For instance we do the letter “V” during the week of Valentines, the letter “E” during Easter week, the letter “M” during the week of Mother’s day, etc. Remember newsletters & lesson plans can be accessed online on our website.
Names & Zoo Phonics

We will also continue working on name tracing and name writing as well as Zoo Phonics.

When working with the children on writing their names we try and encourage them to use the upper case letter for the first letter in their name and lower case letters for the rest. Every day we spend time working on Zoo Phonics and Concepts that will prepare them for Kindergarten. In the mornings we always do a pre-math and language arts activity in the readiness room as well. Other skills Kindergarten teachers look for are self help and social skills such as zipping and buttoning their own pants and coat, sitting quietly at circle time, raising a hand instead of shouting out, taking turns, sharing, using their words when angry, opening their own lunch items and of course self help in the bathroom. These are all things that can be encouraged at home as well. 
Themes For January
Jan. 3rd – 7th  
   The Letter “A”
Jan. 10th – 14th 
   The Letter “B”

Jan. 17th – 21st       The Letter “C”

Jan. 24th – 28th 
   The Letter “D”

Jan. 31st – Feb. 4th The Letter “F”

We will be closed on the following: Monday, January 17th for Teacher Work Day
Happy New Year! Katrina, Mary, Michelle, Terri, Tess & Hannah
